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Half Term Topic Homework  
 
Dear Families,  
 
As we come to the end of term, we would like to congratulate the children on their hard work and enthusiasm. Our 
Groundbreaking Greeks topic has been very interesting with some superb cross curricular learning opportunities. 
Next term we’ll continue with Groundbreaking Greeks, you’ll find more information on the Topic Overview. This 
overview is also available on the school website.  
 
During half term we would like each child to complete one piece of good quality topic homework based on 
mathematics – a separate letter has been sent out to all families about this. Topic homework is due in the first day 
back to school – Monday 24th February 2025.  
 
We wish you a happy and enjoyable half term.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
The Griffin team 
 


